
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PARKS, RECREATION, AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2013 – 7:00 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Chairman Tammy Lytle called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Those in attendance were: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS    BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Present      David Hazlett, Borough Manager 
Tammy Lytle      Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary  
George Fisanich 
Mary (Lori) Davidson 
Karen DePaola 
John Hawk 
Absent 
Tim Skoczen 
Jason Jones 
 
 

CONSIDERATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE AUGUST 28, 2013 MEETING 
K. DePaola moved, G. Fisanich seconded that the Committee accept the minutes of the August 
28, 2013 minutes as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No One Addressed the Committee at this time 
 

BOROUGH MANAGER’S REPORT 
David Hazlett welcomed Mr. John Hawk to the Committee 
 
Bicycle/Walking Trail 
M. Davidson gave an overview of the Bicycle/Walking Trail Project. The project has been 
separated into the following four stages: 
 

• Trail 1: Northern Pike-School 
• Trail 2: Trout Run 
• Trail 3: Ski Run-Sanders Rd 
• Trail 4: Sanders Rd Across 116 
 

After lengthy discussion M. Davidson stated she would like to get a group together to help her 
work on this project, if anyone is interested they are to contact her. 
 

Regional Recreation Commission Update 
D. Hazlett stated that the Regional Recreation Commission had met in September and that a 
representative will be at the next Borough Council meeting on October 15, 2013. 
 

July 4th Celebration Fundraiser 
D. Hazlett stated there will be a golf tournament held on Saturday, October 26th to help raise 
money for the July 4th Celebration. D. Hazlett also stated anyone interested in volunteering 
should contact Gayle Marthers. 
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Fairfield High School Senior Service Project – Fall 2013 
D. Hazlett stated he is working with two seniors and they are interested in putting mileage 
markers around the walking trail located in the Carroll Commons Park. He also stated that the 
seniors are also looking into an outdoor sign that would map out the walking trail. 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
2014 Projects 
T. Lytle asked each member to share their project ideas, the ideas are as follows: 

• L. Davidson – Bicycle / Walking Trail 
• K. DePaola – Bicycle / Walking Trail – Help find Funding 
• T. Lytle – Beach Bash, Fishing Derby, Art in the Park, Bark in the Park, Home 

decorating contest 
T. Lytle expressed the idea of possibly having a “Rec Pass” for all Carroll Valley residents that 
they could bring to the functions to get in for free.  A nominal fee would be for anyone who is not 
a resident of the Borough. 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 8:52PM by consensus 
              
       Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 
 


